
Township of Thetford 
Special Meeting 

2015 – 2016 Proposed Thetford Township Budget 
Board of Trustees 

March 18, 2015 
7:30P.M. 

 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was led by the Board of Trustees. 
There was a moment of silence in observance of all military past and present. 
The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Kerr at 7:30 p.m. 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Supervisor Kerr, Treasurer Ayotte, Trustee Cousineau, Trustee 
Stevens, Trustee Congdon 
MEMBERS ABSENT:  Clerk Pennington, Trustee Gunnels 
STAFF PRESENT:  Chief Robert Kenny  
 
Business 
 1):  Approval – Michigan Department of Treasury Uniform Budget manual 
Thetford Township 2015 -2016 General Appropriation Act 
 
Motion by Trustee Cousineau, supported by Trustee Congdon to adopt the Michigan 
Department of Treasury Uniform Budget.  Roll Call Vote.  Motion Denies: 3 yeas:  
Trustee Cousineau, Trustee Congdon, and Supervisor Kerr. 2 nay:  Trustee Stevens 
and Treasurer Ayotte  
 
  
BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS:  Various comments were given by the board 
members. 
 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:39 
 
 
 
Eileen Kerr, Supervisor 
Thetford Township 
 


